
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

February 20, 2015 

      As part of the BART Warm Springs Extension Project, 
construction crews will continue the work to connect the newly 
laid track at Fremont Station.  The work will occur within the 
Fremont BART Station and will not impact traffic.  

      
The work will include, but is not limited to: 
 

 Set up and lay tie-ins along track 
 Weld Platform Rails 
 Install Cable 
 Install Rail 

 
We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If 
you have questions regarding these activities, please contact our 
office at (510) 413-2060 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity 
 
Construct and install rail tie-ins 
along newly constructed track. 
 

Estimated Start Date  
Saturday, February 21, 9 pm 
 

Estimated Duration  
Continuous work for up to 22 
hours  
 

Impacts 
 

 Increased  noise from 
welding and tamping 
equipment 

 

Work Hours for This Work  
9 pm Saturday through 7 pm 
Sunday. 
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